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From: Jean Public
To: Harris-Kojetin, Brian; JJESSUP@DOC.GOV; VICEPRESIDENT@WHITEHOUSE.GOV; INFO@TAXPAYER.NET;


MEDIA@CAGW.ORG; AMERICANVOICES@MAIL.HOUSE.GOV; INFO@AFPHQ.ORG
Subject: Fw:PUBILC COMMENT ON FEDERAL REGISTER DO IT EVERY 2 MONTHS INSTEAD OF EVERY MONTH - FAR


TOO EXPENSIVE AND OFF THE MARK ANYWAY
Date: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 11:26:31 AM


This message has been archived.


THIS NEEDS TO BE DONE EVERY TWO MONTHS INSTEAD OF EVERY MONTH.
CONGRESS/EXEC ALWAYS ASK FOR REPORTS AND THEN NEVER READ OR USE THEM.
THIS IS A COSTLY EXPENSIVE SURVEY AND IT NEEDS TO HAVE ITS COSTS REDUCED.
DOING IT EVERY TWO MONTHS WILL SAVE SOME MONEY. LETS CUT THE HUGE COSTS
THAT ARE RACKED UP BY THE US CENSUS BUREAU, WHICH HAS GOTTEN OUT OF
CONTROL AND IS TOO EXPENSIVE FOR TAXPAYERS TO SUSTAIN. THEY KEEP
PRODUCING REPORTS THAT NOBODY NEEDS OR WANTS. THIS NEEDS CUTTING. CUT
THE BUDGET
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